
2892  Concordance Study

2892 Mt 27:65 watch

2892 Mt 27:66 watch

2892 Mt 28:11 watch

 

~~~~~~

 2892.  Strong's Dictionary Study

2892. koustodia {koos-to-dee'-ah}; of Latin origin; "custody", i.
e. a Roman sentry: --watch.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 2892 -- watch.

2891   Interlinear Index Study

2891  MAR 005 041 And he took <2902 -krateo -> the damsel <3813 -
paidion -> by the hand <5495 -cheir -> ,  and said <3004 -lego -
> unto her ,  Talitha <5008 -talitha -> cumi <{2891} -koumi -> ;
 which <3739 -hos -> is ,  being interpreted <3177 -methermeneuo
-> ,  Damsel <2877 -korasion -> ,  I say <3004 -lego -> unto
thee ,  arise <1453 -egeiro -> .

 

~~~~~~

  koustodia 2892 -- watch.

* watch , 0069 , 1127 , 2892 , 3525 , 5438 ,

 

~~~~~~

   fast 5083 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  fast 5083 # tereo {tay-reh'-o}; from teros (a watch; perhaps
akin to 2334); to guard (from loss or injury, properly, by
keeping the eye upon; and thus differing from 5442, which is
properly to prevent escaping; and from 2892, which implies a
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fortress or full military lines of apparatus), i.e. to note (a
prophecy; figuratively, to fulfil a command); by implication, to
detain (in custody; figuratively, to maintain); by extension, to
withhold (for personal ends; figuratively, to keep unmarried);
by extension, to withhold (for personal ends; figuratively, to
keep unmarried): -- hold {fast}, keep(-er), (pre-, re-)serve,
watch.[ql

  hold 5083 # tereo {tay-reh'-o}; from teros (a watch; perhaps
akin to 2334); to guard (from loss or injury, properly, by
keeping the eye upon; and thus differing from 5442, which is
properly to prevent escaping; and from 2892, which implies a
fortress or full military lines of apparatus), i.e. to note (a
prophecy; figuratively, to fulfil a command); by implication, to
detain (in custody; figuratively, to maintain); by extension, to
withhold (for personal ends; figuratively, to keep unmarried);
by extension, to withhold (for personal ends; figuratively, to
keep unmarried): -- {hold} fast, keep(-er), (pre-, re-)serve,
watch.[ql

  keep 5083 # tereo {tay-reh'-o}; from teros (a watch; perhaps
akin to 2334); to guard (from loss or injury, properly, by
keeping the eye upon; and thus differing from 5442, which is
properly to prevent escaping; and from 2892, which implies a
fortress or full military lines of apparatus), i.e. to note (a
prophecy; figuratively, to fulfil a command); by implication, to
detain (in custody; figuratively, to maintain); by extension, to
withhold (for personal ends; figuratively, to keep unmarried);
by extension, to withhold (for personal ends; figuratively, to
keep unmarried): -- hold fast, {keep}(-er), (pre-, re-)serve,
watch.[ql

  pre- 5083 # tereo {tay-reh'-o}; from teros (a watch; perhaps
akin to 2334); to guard (from loss or injury, properly, by
keeping the eye upon; and thus differing from 5442, which is
properly to prevent escaping; and from 2892, which implies a
fortress or full military lines of apparatus), i.e. to note (a
prophecy; figuratively, to fulfil a command); by implication, to
detain (in custody; figuratively, to maintain); by extension, to
withhold (for personal ends; figuratively, to keep unmarried);
by extension, to withhold (for personal ends; figuratively, to
keep unmarried): -- hold fast, keep(-er), ({pre-}, re-)serve,
watch.[ql

  re-)serve 5083 # tereo {tay-reh'-o}; from teros (a watch;
perhaps akin to 2334); to guard (from loss or injury, properly,
by keeping the eye upon; and thus differing from 5442, which is
properly to prevent escaping; and from 2892, which implies a
fortress or full military lines of apparatus), i.e. to note (a
prophecy; figuratively, to fulfil a command); by implication, to
detain (in custody; figuratively, to maintain); by extension, to
withhold (for personal ends; figuratively, to keep unmarried);
by extension, to withhold (for personal ends; figuratively, to
keep unmarried): -- hold fast, keep(-er), (pre-, {re-)serve},
watch.[ql

  watch 2892 # koustodia {koos-to-dee'-ah}; of Latin origin;
"custody", i.e. a Roman sentry: -- {watch}.[ql

  watch 5083 # tereo {tay-reh'-o}; from teros (a watch; perhaps
akin to 2334); to guard (from loss or injury, properly, by
keeping the eye upon; and thus differing from 5442, which is
properly to prevent escaping; and from 2892, which implies a
fortress or full military lines of apparatus), i.e. to note (a
prophecy; figuratively, to fulfil a command); by implication, to
detain (in custody; figuratively, to maintain); by extension, to
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withhold (for personal ends; figuratively, to keep unmarried);
by extension, to withhold (for personal ends; figuratively, to
keep unmarried): -- hold fast, keep(-er), (pre-, re-)serve,
{watch}.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 2892. Cross Reference Study

2892.

2892 koustodia  * watch , 0069 agrupneo  , 1127 gregoreuo  ,
{2892 koustodia } , 3525 nepho  , 5438 phulake  ,

 

~~~~~~

 2892 - koustodia -  Mat 27:65 watch

2892 - koustodia -  Mat 27:66 watch

2892 - koustodia -  Mat 28:11 watch
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